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SOCIAL HOUSING POLICY AND RESPONSE TO 
BOARD’S SUBMISSION 
 
 
 
The Tawa Community Board made a submission to the Wellington City Council 
on the proposed change to the social housing policy.  A copy of the submission 
can be found in the minutes of the Board’s 11 March 2010 meeting.   
 
The Council has responded to the Board’s submission by way of a letter dated 27 
May 2010 (appendix 1).  The councillors unanimously agreed to adopte the new 
social housing policy entitled ‘A Policy for Wellington City Council’s Social 
Housing Service’ (appendix 2) at the Council meeting on Wednesday 28 April 
2010. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information.  

 
2.  Notes Council’s response, dated 27 May 2010, to the Board’s submission 

on the proposed social housing policy. 
 
3. Notes the social housing policy, entitled ‘A Policy for Wellington City 

Council’s Social Housing Service’ which was adopted at the Council 
meeting on Wednesday 28 April 2010. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Community Board Coordinator 
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